
On Wed, Feb 5, 2018, Thea Gray <theagray@gmail.com> wrote: 

 
  
 

Philippe the chicken had many reasons to be stunned. Being hung upside 
down by his ankles, for one. But to his way of thinking, nothing was so 
shocking as being forced to appear alongside that egregious sweater and 
scarf combo. In Philippe's mind, not even this cold snap could justify such 
a sartorial misstep.  
 
Happily, we are not so judgmental as this bird brain. Come as you are—whether 
you're matchy-matchy, clashy-clashy, or somewhere in between—because we'd 
love to see you at this week's stitching social! Find us this Wednesday, 
February 6, between 7 and 8:30 PM, at San Francisco's inimitable, 
irreplaceable BookShop West Portal. 
 
Happy stitching! 
Thea 
 



 

P.S. Can't decide what to making next? If you're at loose ends (ha ha), consider 
some of the many charity knit and crochet opportunities in our community. 
Imagiknit has a good lineup on their website. Or get way ahead of the curve and 
make a scarf for the Red Scarf Project for foster kids; they accept donations 
between September 1 and December 15. 
 
P.P.S. Speaking of yarn shops, if you haven't come to drop-in for a while, you 
may not have heard all the buzz (couldn't help myself!) about the newest yarn 
shop in the area: The Royal Bee Yarn Company in Pacifica. Spread the love! 


